
January	14,	2019	

	

PROF.	CHAO-LONG	CHEN		
Professor	of	Surgery	and	Superintendent		

Kaohsiung	Chang	Gung	Memorial	Hospital		

123	Ta-Pei,	Niao-Sung	Kaohsiung	833,	Taiwan		

	

	

Dear	Prof.	Chen,	

	

Good	day!	

	

First	of	all,	I	want	to	thank	you	for	giving	me	the	opportunity	to	train	as	a	HPB	and	Liver	

transplant	fellow.	It	was	an	honor	to	be	under	your	tutelage	and	be	a	part	of	your	team.	

The	knowledge	I	have	gained	and	the	wisdom	you	have	shared	will	be	great	help	and	

support	throughout	my	career.	It	will	also	provide	a	very	good	foundation	for	my	

specialization	in	HPB	surgery	likewise	the	patients	from	my	hometown	in	Davao	City	will	

benefit	from	the	expertise	that	I	have	learned.		I	believe	my	future	success	is	at	least	in	

part	due	to	your	sincere	support	and	mentorship.	

	

I	want	to	express	my	deepest	gratitude	since	you	have	been	an	excellent	teacher,	

mentor	and	a	great	inspiration	for	me	to	pursue	my	goals	with	hard	work	and	

dedication.		

	

I	truly	appreciate	and	value	everything	I	have	learned	from	you	and	will	forever	remain	a	

major	contributor	to	my	success	and	achievements	in	the	future.	I	look	forward	to	the	

day	I	can	do	the	same	for	someone	else.		Likewise,	my	experience	in	Taiwan	will	always	

be	cherished.	

	

Thank	you,	once	again,	for	your	time,	mentorship	and	patience.	

	

	

Sincerely,	

	

	

Domelle	Dave	Encarnacion,	MD,	DPBS,	FPAHBSI	
	
	

	
	


